January 29/2014

Your Worship & Members of Council,

At a regular FONVCA meeting of January 15" 2014, the following motion was
passed unanimously by those members present:

“That FONVCA send a letter urging District Council to follow-up on the suggestion
from Councillor Nixon [Council meeting of 18 Nov/2013] to review the impacts of
mountain biking and trail building on the North Shore.”

We would be grateful to hear from you as to whether such a review is being
contemplated and when it might occur.

Yours truly,

Dan Ellis

FONVCA Chair pro-tem



